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As a former resident of Salem for over 25 years, I have to tell you I am ecstatic that 

back in 2019 I was able to see the reckless nature of the state government, 

And was able to get out before the deluge of incompetence o see in Oregon today. 

What happened to governing FOR THE PEOPLE? 

Seems to be lost forever in Oregon! 


